
5th grade has started preparing for their musical this
year, A Christmas Line! Come see the performance
December 5th at 6pm. Call time for the students is

5:40 PM. 

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER 

It is very important that you notify us before October
28th if your student will not be able to attend the
musical. Please make every effort to be there, as this
is part of your child's grade and failure to notify in
advance will result in a lower grade. In addition,
students may have solo parts that will need to be
recast if they are not able to attend. 

PRACTICE MUSIC HERE 

This show has auditions for the larger roles. Audition
directions can be found here. This is optional.
Audition videos are dues before October 28th.

Jaime Johnson 
Music Teacher 

JJOHNSON@BFACADEMY.ORG 

MUSICAL
FAMILIES,

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0F49AFA922A46-51745359-5thgrade#/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17BvR7axYHtAi2lX0u-LEiysaVEqlyD19?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1eo8AoMcZ2UGBYTG6OhEfagJblWZceLbI?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1eo8AoMcZ2UGBYTG6OhEfagJblWZceLbI?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/17BvR7axYHtAi2lX0u-LEiysaVEqlyD19?usp=drive_link

